July 13, 2022, MEETING MINUTES CLARIFICATION
Reguested by Dianne Gray at the August 10,2022 meeting
With a motion made by Dan Swesey, seconded by Leti Hurtado

All board members present voted in the affirmative except Gabe Saucedo.

Dianne Gray felt that no insinuating comments were made by her regarding the Administrator and Erika
Boyer.

The secretary was instructed by the BoD to include any such statements to the minutes for clarification
purposes.

In response to the administrator stating that Erika Boyer was given the opportunity to review the
meeting minutes, but declined...Time stamp 1:28-1:35, Dianne Gray replied, “ah, she can just come
after the meeting and have a private meeting with you.”

Further along in the meeting, with Dan Swesey speaking, the administrator responded that the whole
point of this was that we were incurring legal fees because of one or two people. “Three people really,
Erika Boyer, Trudy Wise, and Paul, three out of 462, a pretty good percentage really. Erika doesn’t
seem to be one of those people anymore...” At time stamp 31:33 Dianne Gray interjected, “she seems

to think you guys are best friends right now.”

At this point the administrator objected to Dianne Gray making these repeated comments, indicating
that her comments were offensive and should be on the record. Comments by Dianne Gray regarding
Erika Boyer and any perceived relationship between her and the administrator ceased.

This clarification is entered into the July 13,2022 meeting minutes.

Approved by ARWP President

Hurshell Malone
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